



Burton Salmon Community Primary School Proud to be part of The White Rose Federation

One family branching out together

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Suzanne MacDonald

Telephone: 01977 672405

Head of School: Mr Craig Bealey

Website: www.burtonsalmonschool.org.uk

Email: admin.burton@wrfed.co.uk

Thursday 14th December 2023

After-School Clubs Spring Term 1 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We have arranged five after-school curriculum clubs starting the **week commencing Monday 15**th **January**. These will run for 4 weeks, **finishing the week we break up for half-term, on Friday 9**th **February**.

- Monday's Caring for Animals Club will be held in Class 1 and run by Mrs Hindle and Mrs Newton.
- Mr Bealey will continue to host his Year 6 SATs club on a Monday until 4.15pm.
- The Tuesday Cookery Club, run by Mrs Smith will include seasonal cookery recipes and has been opened up to children from Year 1 to Year 6.
- On Thursdays Miss Pickard will be running a new Pilates Club until 4.30pm.
- On Fridays Miss McNichol is continuing to host the **Young Voices Choir Club** for the KS2 children until 4.30pm, in preparation for the concert on Wednesday 21st February.

| Day | Club | Teaching Staff | Year groups | Maximum places | Cost |
|----------|--|------------------------------|-------------|---|-----------------------------------|
| Monday | KS2 SATs Club for Y6 pupils | Mr Bealey | Year 6 | 4 | Free of charge |
| Monday | Caring for Animals Club (3.15pm – 4.30pm) | Mrs Hindle and Mrs Newton | Y1 to Y6 | 16 places | £3.00 per week £12 per 4 weeks |
| Tuesday | Cookery Club (3.15pm – 4.30pm) | Mrs Smith | Y1 to Y6 | 10 places | £4.00 per week £16 per 4 weeks |
| Thursday | Pilates Club (3.15pm – 4.30pm) | Miss Pickard | Y2 to Y6 | 12 places | £3.00 per week £12 per 4 weeks |
| Friday | Young Voices Choir Club (3.15pm – 4.30pm) | Miss McNichol | Y3 to Y6 | 8 places for those already signed up | £3.00 per week £12 per 4 weeks |











*Nursery children are unfortunately unable to take part in after-school activities, due to limitations on staff to pupil ratios. Reception children have such as busy life in Class 1 that we leave them to settle in until the summer term, when they will be invited to an after-school club. *

Please note that our Orchard OOSC sessions still run daily until 4.30pm or 5.30pm if required. Please book places via the school office. Thank you.

Spaces are on a first come, first served basis, and can be reserved by booking and paying for the clubs on ParentPay, which will be set up shortly.

Yours sincerely

H.Obridge

Mrs Helen Obridge Admin Officer







